
Congratulations Epsilon Iota!

the box and challenge yourselves to become even stronger! I cannot wait to see what you accomplish! Congratulations again on 
becoming a fully established chapter and I am so lucky to have been able to visit you all or as I would say y'all! 

Delta Love and all of mine,
AnneMarie Martin
FC 2011-2012

Congratulations Epsilon Iota! I am so proud of everything you have done as a chapter and as individuals. Each and 
every one of you had an impact on me this year! I loved staying at the pine, attending Greek week skit practice, sitting 
through long slating meetings, and even going home with Caroline before flying out for Thanksgiving break! What great 
memories! I love keeping up with everyone and what the chapter is doing through Facebook and get so excited to see 
someone from Epsilon Iota like or comment on my page! I know that the chapter will go on to go amazing things and 
really push the Greek community at Allegheny to live out the values of Greek organizations! Continue to think outside

Congratulations Epsilon Iota!!  I continue to be so 
impressed with your chapter and have thoroughly 
enjoyed the time I was able to spend with you all!  
Not only have you truly excelled in all areas of 
chapter life (with a phenomenal recruitment to 
top it all off!!), but your strong sisterhood is truly 
something to be proud of and it was something 

that I noticed right away.  Cannot wait to hear about the next 
amazing things that you will do as a chapter!

Sarah Rademaker
FC 2011-2012

I had the pleasure of spending a year traveling 
for Tri Delta as an FC during the 2009-2010 
school year and Allegheny was truly my home 
away from home. The women were not just 
welcoming to a stranger, but did not see me as 
a stranger at all. So, to all of the members, 
collegians and alumnae, of the Epsilon Iota 
chapter, I first want to say thank you. Thank chapter, I first want to say thank you. Thank 

you for being the women that you are, modeling all that Tri 
Delta is meant to be, and setting a standard for any new 
chapter colonized by Tri Delta in the future. Thank you for 
teaching me all about what Tri Delta is meant to be and offer. I 
learned more from my experiences with your members at 
Epsilon Iota that I could have ever dreamed. As I have continued Epsilon Iota that I could have ever dreamed. As I have continued 
my work with Tri Delta in a different capacity, when working on 
the resources we offer to our chapters or planning advice to 
give to a member, I often find myself pondering, “What would 
Epsilon Iota do?” Next I want to congratulate you on all of your 
hard work, commitment to Tri Delta and most of all one 
another. Finally, I want to say keep it up. Remember the memory 
for this special celebration and let it always propel you forward for this special celebration and let it always propel you forward 
just, always share Epsilon Iota’s story with the newest members 
and remember the timeless values that you started this chapter 
upon. When things get tough or you feel overworked let the 
lessons of Tri Delta’s sisterhood be you momentum to keep doing 
all of the great things that the Fraternity know your chapter 
to be capable of. Congratulations!

Natalie Parish
FC 2009-2010

knew I wanted the opportunity to work with them in the 
spring  I had the privilege of working with Katie Spell during 
the chapter's first formal recruitment, and it was hard 
work and late nights, but on Bid Day, when the temperature 
outside was -10 degrees, my heart was filled with joy.  The 
chapter accepted me like I was one of their own members, 
and they put a significant amount of trust in me, as we 
worked through the education of their first large new worked through the education of their first large new 
member class, ritual changes, officer transitions, and the 
chapter's first birthday.  I remember developing a close 
relationship with the chapter's President, Caitlin O'Brien-Rice.  
She was poised, humble, and possessed an incredible spark 
that made me so proud to be a Tri Delta.  The entire 
chapter made me proud to be a Tri Delta.  The women 
were bright, motivated, generous, and incredibly supportive were bright, motivated, generous, and incredibly supportive 
of not only one another, but of every consultant that 
came to campus.  Some of my happiest memories during my 
year on the road were associated with EI.  Whether it was 
braving the icy roads of Meadville, eating at Brooks, 
watching Caitlin accept the Outstanding Organization award 
on behalf of the chapter, running to the grocery store last 
minute for more supplies for the chapter's second Pancake 
Breakfast, or crying after receiving a heart-warming 
picture of me and the chapter and loving notes the women picture of me and the chapter and loving notes the women 
wrote me.  These women go out of their way and above 
and beyond because they recognize the meaning behind our 
values.  Congratulations on becoming an "established 
chapter" of Tri Delta, but in my opinion, you were always chapter" of Tri Delta, but in my opinion, you were always 
an established chapter, even before Tri Delta came to 
campus.  You were already living out our values and our 
motto, you just needed to find Tri Delta.  
 
All of my Delta Love,
 
Brittan EtzenhouserBrittan Etzenhouser
FC 2008-2009, stationary consultant with Epsilon Iota spring 
2009

I remember when I was notified that I would 
spend the majority of my spring semester 
working with the Epsilon Iota chapter.  My 
first thought was that they were my early 
Christmas present. I had talked to their fall 
stationary consultant, Katie Spell, at length 
about her experience with the chapter, and I

officers but no one really knew what they were supposed to 
do, the suite was brand new, and the chapter had never 
recruited, held a philanthropy event, or had a standards hearing. 

Here I came straight from the great Southern region of the Here I came straight from the great Southern region of the 
country with sundresses and a vocabulary full of y'alls to "whip 
the chapter into shape." What an experience it was....I think I 
nearly wrecked about 5 rental cars attempting to drive in the 
snow, I got strange looks when I tried to make small talk with 
strangers in the grocery store, and I watched several young 
men scale a building to profess their love for their sorority 
girlfriends. girlfriends. 

But in addition to experiencing the great Meadville culture, I 
watched a group of women develop into a sisterhood. A 
sisterhood who learned to run a chapter meeting, hold sisters 
accountable, love one another, host a philanthropy event and 
recruit the heck out of PNMs blossomed before my eyes. 

I still try to keep track of the chapter, and it sounds like you 
are making your founding sisters (and me!) so proud. If you've 
ever heard me described, it was probably as the small, sassy, 
Southern one, but I will always be proud to have assumed that 
role for you chapter because I like to think it helped make your 
chapter what it is today. Happy 4th and congrats!

Delta love,
Katie SpellKatie Spell
FC 2008-2009, stationary consultant with Epsilon Iota – fall 
2008

Dearest Epsilon Iota sisters,

Happy 4th anniversary! Many of you likely 
have no knowledge of me, but I served as the 
2nd stationary consultant to work with your 
chapter. To give you an idea of the state of 
EI when I arrived, just know this...there were 

To the members and sisters of Epsilon Iota,

We often watch time pass by quickly and 
rapidly, taking note of the special moments and 
memories as they come and go.  Four years 
have come and gone as if one season has

changed. In reality, many seasons have transitioned and the 
Epsilon Iota chapter has grown into a strong group of honest, 
loyal, and steadfast women! It is truly incredible to see how Tri 
Delta has gone from an idea, an opportunity, and something 
uanknown to become what it is today at Allegheny College; a 
prestigious opportunity where women can gain a lifetime of 
experiences, growth and friendship.experiences, growth and friendship.

Congratulations Epsilon Iota! Strive towards the highest… now and 
on into the future!

Delta love and all of mine,
Joanna Webb
FC 2007-2008, stationary consultant with Epsilon Iota – spring 
2008


